
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May has come and gone, and what a busy month it has been! We have been 

busy preparing and sending out all our hanging basket orders, and creating the 

flower displays for Brierfield town centre (if you’re passing through, take a 

glance at them). 

On May the 13th we held our annual Bowling 

Tournament, this is always a hotly contested 

competition, and this year was no exception. Each of 

the 5 teams were very enthusiastic, and the 

atmosphere in the bowling alley was charged with 

friendly rivalry. The winner from each group went on 

to play a knockout game, the finalists being Levi, Craig, 

Steven, Keith and Joel.  Keith’s expertise and 

competitiveness won the day again as he became our 

Champion Bowler for the second consecutive year, he 

will receive the trophy at the Christmas party, WELL 

DONE KEITH. 

 

The new build is well on its way to 

completion, and we cannot wait! It’ll be 

great to have the extra space, 

futureproofing FreshFields for years to 

come. 

After the closure of Burnley Market, we now 

have a stall on Accrington’s Thursday 

market. Come on down and grab yourself a 

bargain! 



 

 

From Monday the 12th June 2017 we are introducing a pre-book and pay 

system to the Kitchen clubs, due to increasing demand. We would like 

to accommodate everyone, however for health and safety reasons we 

have to cap the number at thirteen students per class. We will be rolling 

this system out to all the clubs over the course of the year. Priority 

must be given to those who attend on a regular weekly basis. 

Also, please be aware of the start and finish times of the clubs: 

 – 10am-1pm, 10am-1pm, 3pm-5:30pm 

 – 1:30pm-3:30pm, 1pm-3pm 

 - 3:30pm-5pm 

 - 6pm-7:30pm 

 - 10am-12pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 29th June 2017 we’re hosting our second Coffee Morning, where parents and 

carers can meet each other and the FreshFields staff. 

We are considering organising a trip to the Emmerdale studio tour after the Summer 

Holidays. 

 

Can we ask that non-essential personal items such as tablet 

computers are left at home? FreshFields cannot be held responsible 

for items which are damaged or lost, and bringing any such item is at 

your own risk. 

After reviewing our procedures could you please inform FreshFields if the 

person you care for will be at respite while you are on holiday? We will 

require the name, address, and contact details of the place at which they 

will be staying, and also the length of time they will be there and any travel 

arrangements to and from FreshFields. 

You may have seen some new faces hanging around while picking 

up. We’re happy to introduce two new members of staff, Cherie 

and Nicola. We also have several volunteers helping out around 

the site. If you see them around, say hi. 


